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For the summer entrance examination for the Department of Creative Informatics this year, there will 

be no examinations for specialized subjects, mathematics, programming, or onsite interview, unlike in 

previous years. 

 

There will be an entrance examination based on an online interview and additional documents in place 

of those examinations. To have an interview, you need to prepare an internet connection and proper 

equipment with both a microphone and a camera in advance. In particular, do not forget to set up a 

camera, not only a microphone. 

 

For the English examination (TOEFL), please follow the admission guide of the Graduate School of 

Information Science and Technology. 

 

You will be asked to submit additional documents that describe the following points. The deadline for 

submission is expected to be around the end of June. We will ask you to describe each point within a 

few pages, so be prepared in advance. We do not answer to any inquiries about the contents: 

 

(1) What you have studied so far. 

(2) Past experience in programming, mathematics, research activities, and extracurricular activities. 

(3) Research plan and its connection with the research group to which you are applying. 

(4) Description of the scholarly work of the research group to which you are applying. 

(5) One of the reports that you had submitted for lectures and your explanation of it. 

 

Although there will be no examinations for specialized subjects, mathematics, or programming, we 

expect that you are prepared to study these subjects once you admitted. We plan to check applicants’ 

understanding of these subjects with the additional documents and online interviews. 

 

The details of the examination and additional documents, as well as the submission procedure of the 

documents, are scheduled to be published on the admission guide webpage of the Department of 

Creative Informatics (https://www.i.u-tokyo.ac.jp/edu/course/ci/admission_e.shtml) on June 

1st (Mon). Applicants are requested to check those details once they are available. 

https://www.i.u-tokyo.ac.jp/edu/course/ci/admission_e.shtml

